
 

 

Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting  held on the 6th October, 2022 

 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary read the minutes of the meeting held on the 

29th of September, 2022. The minutes were accepted as a true record.  

 

The matter of discounts was discussed again and the Secretary agreed that if sales didn’t improve 

with discounts the losses would hardly be affected. The current recording of hourly figures with no 

discount will  then be measured against the discounted weeks allowing a informed decision in due 

course.  

 

The Acting Treasurer presented the financial reports. The current healthy balances were noted, the 

Secretary reminding the Committee that a VAT payment of perhaps £4k was due. 

 

The Secretary had been informed by Coors that our next retro payment would be paid in a few 

weeks time. 

 

Duties were allocated. 

  

The pricing of tea, coffee etc for customers was discussed. It was confirmed that there is no 

‘unlimited’ option for  these items. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


